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To: localplan
Cc:
Subject: AGALA029 Netherbarns Project.

CAUTION: External Email  

 
“I am a member of the Dandie Dinmont Terrier Club of America and the Dandie Dinmont 
Terrier club of Canada. I have visited Abbotsford in the past and plan to visit again. It is truly 
a historic palace , and everything should be done to preserve the significance of it. As a person 
descended from Scottish grandparents,I object to the AGALA29 Netherbarns development 
project (“Project”) because it will cause irreparable harm to the region and to the historical 
value of this beautiful location. The Project will significantly impact the unique characteristics 
of important and irreplaceable historical, cultural, and aesthetic resources vital to the region, 
including Abbotsford. For example, if the Project moves forward, it will destroy Abbotsford’s 
view of the scenic Tweed River forever. The Project will discourage tourists like myself who 
look forward to experiencing Abbotsford as a cultural icon that it is, and not surrounded by a 
landscape blighted by a modern land development project. The Project will decimate the 
area’s tourist industry, and will significantly impact local hotels, restaurants, and other 
important enterprises crucial to the economic viability of the community. For these reasons, 
I strongly object to the AGALA29 Netherbarns Project. ”  
 
Respectfully submitted 
 
Heather Forbes 

  
  

 
 
 


